
COVID strikes again!
•    The first, and most important order of business, is to ask how you are doing? As with so many other groups this
     past year, we miss not being able to get together with you to enjoy so many of our special events.

•    Due to the increasing COVID concerns and increase in numbers across both Iowa and Illinois, your SAS Board has
     decided the responsible thing to do is to cancel the December 9 Celebration of the Saints. The Haggis Prep Day
    on January 16 and Haggis Party January 23 will also be cancelled. 

•    A reminder that the Robert Burns Dinner 
     has been rescheduled for April 24, 2021.

•    In order to follow our by-laws, we will
     hold a short General Meeting at 6 p.m. 
     on December 9 via Zoom. More info on 
     how to access the meeting on your laptop, 
     pad, or smart phone will be sent out to the 
     membership closer to December 9th.

•    The Board is looking for someone to organize our annual 
     Golf Outing for 2021. Darren Low has provided leadership for
     that event for 8 yrs. He is willing to work with someone else to 
     help make it happen but is asking that someone else take over 
     chairing the event.


